
15315 W. 151st Street 
Olathe, Kansas 66062 
(913) 764-7560 
9:00am  & 10:30am Worship 
 

www.aldersgateumc-ks.org 

 

Coming up at Aldersgateé 

Sunday, January 6 
9:00 AM     Worship and Kids PAL Time (Sanctuary) 
10:30 AM    Sunday School 
10:30 AM  Worship (Sanctuary) Child care available 
2:00 PM  Eagle Scout Honor Court (Sanctuary) 
5:00 PM  AUMY (Youth Room) 
Monday, January 7 
7:00 PM    Boy Scouts Troop 315 (All Rooms) 
Tuesday, January 8 
11:00 AM  FOGYôs at Jumpinô Catfish 
6:00 PM  Bell Choir Practice (Sanctuary) 
7:00 PM  Bellôs Angels Practice (Sanctuary) 
7:00 PM  Troop 315 Committee Meeting (Classroom) 
Wednesday, January 9 
9:00 AM  Weekly Prayer Meeting (Conference Room) 
12:30 PM  Worship Design Meeting 
6:30 PM  Ladies Bible Study 
7:00 PM  Preschool Board Meeting 
7:00 PM  Choir Rehearsal 
7:00 PM  Youth Fellowship 
Thursday, January 10 
7:00 AM  Menôs Fellowship 
    McDonaldôs 15095 151st St. 
6:00 PM  Cub Scout Den 7 of Pack 3420 Meeting 
6:30 PM  Cub Scout Pack 3420 (Classrooms) 
7:00 PM  Isaiah Bible Study 
7:00 PM  Worship Team Meeting 
7:00 PM  Church Council  
Saturday, January 12 
TBD   Choir Christmas Party at The Ensignôs Home 
Sunday, January 13 
9:00 AM     Worship and Kids PAL Time (Sanctuary) 
10:30 AM    Sunday School 
10:30 AM  Worship (Sanctuary) Child care available 
11:45 AM  Numana Soup Luncheon (Commons) 
4:00 PM  Childrenôs Choir (Sanctuary) 
5:00 PM  AUMY/JAM (Youth Room) 

Childrenôs classes are 
on the Lower Level 

Aldersgate UMC Main Level 
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Volunteers Needed ASAP! 
§ 9:00 am Greeter  on the 

second Sunday of each 
month. Contact Linda 

Veatch at  
(913)481-4018  

§ 10:30 Welcome Center on 
the second and fifth 

Sundays of each month. 
Contact Sara Willis at  

(913)314-6847 

§ Ushers for the fourth and fifth Sundays of the 
month. Contact Kevin Dieckmann at (913)829-6545 

Check out Aldersgateõs YouTube Channel! 
Pastor Shelly has been busy uploading some more wonderful 
moments from worship. Subscribe to the Aldersgate Channel 
to be sure to catch all of the extra tidbits 
you might have missed or want to relive!  

AldersgateUMCOlathe  

Bring your Change! Next Week, Jan 13th 
will be our Noisy Offering. Check under the couch, dig 
through the cup holders in the car, and empty your pockets for 
the Aldersgate kids to rattle in their buckets as we collect an 

extra special offering for Project 1020 
Cold Weather Shelter. We will 
present the funds to a 

speaker from the shelter at 
our Soup Luncheon on the 

13th . 



Remember in your prayers 
Joys and Concernsé For the week beginning January 6, 2019 
 
Our Church Family:  
David & Debbie Bonebrake, Mary Calder, Duffer Holm, Linda & Meghan 
Hronek, Amy Kynard, Randy Popchoke, Stacey Rhoads, JJ Shipley, Don 
Wiley, Ron Wilson,  Linda Winters, Tim Mense, Doug Magden, Doyle 
Trenary 
 

Our Extended Family & Friendsð 
New Requests: Kelly Cady ï Lindsayôs Mother-in-law, Nadami Sakamoto 
with serious health issues; Shirley Amesô friend, Lee Christie; Del and 
Diane Sawyer ï Marine Birklemeir, virus from serving overseas affecting 
heart; Debbie Andera, bad car wreck; Rachel Abbott, ruptured brain 
aneurysm, Philip and Gloriaôs friends Carol & Trevor Purnell, Carol had 
Aortic Aneurysm, a stent fitted, and is recovering  

 
Continued Requests: 
Gloria Bowersoxôs friend, Anna; and Cousin, Shelly 
Amy Kynardôs parents, Roger & Betty Banks 
Meredith Mense for Avoree Siler, Tina Claussen, & Jill Hanson  
Deb Owensô father-in-law, Paul Owens 
Del and Diane Sawyerôs friend, Dixie Bishop, 
Jeff Shipleyôs dad, Curt Shipley 
Julie Coleôs friends Cathy Baker and Shantell Owen 
Linda Veatchôs friend (and former AUMC member) Ruth Rucker  
Lisa Stock for her daughter, Kristinaôs pregnancy, & father, Fred 
Shellabarger 
Eric Lawrenceôs Brother, Matt 
Cindy Pearceôs mother, Judy Heggy 
Nolan Youngôs son 
Betty Atkins for Danôs brothers, David and Mike and sister, Kathy 
Ken Clarkôs daughter, Kim Miller, with MS, hip surgery,  broken shoulder 
Melinda Rittgersô mother, Carol Brosa, to regain strength  
Bonnie Greeneôs sister, Katherine 
Penny Hall- Bob McDonald with health issues  
Sheila Smithôs Great Aunt Betty, with pancreatic cancer  
Jane Kirkôs granddaughter, Beth Osborn, with breast cancer 
Elijah Henderson 
Mary Calder having cornea transplant, prayers for  healing 
Diana Owenôs brother, Dean 
Kathy Riggs ï Friends suffering depression 
Lynn & Linda Veatchôs friend, Heather Volker, with lung cancer 
 
Consider joining the prayer team. It meets at 
9:00AM on Wednesdays. 
 
ñFor where two or three are gathered in my name, 
Iôm there with them.ò             

- Matthew 18:20 

 

 

 

A New Bible study , designed for young women, will be 
starting Wednesday, January 9th at 6:30 pm . 

 Join us for  Bible study, fellowship, conversation, and 
support. It is a work in 

progress, as are we.  
If you have any suggestions, 

please give them!!   
Led by  

Suan Wilson (913) 782-3799 & 
Teresa Wright  (913) 269-1224 

If Jeremiah was a bullfrog, what was Isaiah? 
 The book of Isaiah is a collection of oracles, 

prophecies, and reports; but the common theme is the 

message of salvation and considered to be one of the most 

important books of the Old Testament.   

 Plan to start off the new year by joining the 

Thursday Evening Bible Group January 10th, from 7-8:30 PM for a 12 

week exploration of this important work as well as exploring òstumperó 

questions posed by an imaginary friend curious about Christianity as we 

probe our own thoughts related to questions such as: Why should I pray 

if God already knows the outcome of my situation? or Iõve heard that 

God doesnõt hear the prayers of non-believers?  Is that really true? 

 Perfect attendance is welcomed but not expected.  The cost of 

the study book is $7.  Contact John Hall at johnrhall20@gmail.com or 

Jeff Smith at jeffrey.smith@metaswitch.com  with questions.  

It is time for a spa day ..... for the kitchen.  It has been awhile 

since this hard working space has had some pampering. 

Wednesday  January 16 from 1:00-4:00 looks like 

the perfect time. It would also be a good time to 

share fun stories of the holidays, and 

make new friends for the new year. 

Service Opportunity!  

µÙ Ĳíúú ÌÙ ĚÙĖıíĀç À ÿÙÀú Àġ ġëÙ ʵʴʶʴ ÎĆúÓ ĲÙÀġëÙĖ
ĚëÙúġÙĖ ĆĀ _ĆĀÓÀĴˋ VÀĀĥÀĖĴ ʶʵː súÙÀĚÙ ĚíçĀĥē Àġ ġëÙ
µÙúÎĆÿÙ 2ÙĚ÷ íæ ĴĆĥ ĲĆĥúÓ úí÷Ù ġĆ ēÀĖġíÎíēÀġÙː  

Too Much STUFF?    
Let Kathy Riggs repurpose, recycle, 
or reuse it. Kathy lives to find good 
homes for stuff. Leave donations in 
the white cabinet by the East doors. 

Now accepting clothing, 
linens, toys, kitchen items, 

calendars, eyeglasses, hearing 
aids, yarn, cell phones, box 
tops for education, and old 
athletic shoes. Call Kathy with 

any questions: (913)782-4435 
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